
OLG INFO 2024-18 September 11, 2024

Correction to Dear Lender Letter 2024-08

The Office of Loan Guarantee has posted a corrected version of Dear Lender Letter

(DLL) 2024-08. You can view the corrected version here. The corrected DLL clarifies that 

the closeout date for the Section 184 program is Sunday, September 22nd at 11:59 EDT  

and Sunday, September 22nd at 11:59 HST for the Section 184A program.
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